
FMC Bulletin - guidelines for submissions

The FMC Bulletin invites submission of articles in electronic form from members 
of affiliated clubs, especially about issues relevant to the New Zealand 
backcountry or the management of wild lands. 

Please do not send trip reports, which are better published in club journals, 
newsletters or magazines such as NZ Wilderness. 

Submissions for Huts as Heritage must include map and grid reference, history of 
the hut, bunk numbers and a sharp, well exposed photograph. 

Club profiles – see separate information sheet. The editor normally invites a club 
to submit a profile, but unsolicited submissions will be considered. 

Letters to the editor should be less than 250 words. 

The editor reserves the right to decline publication, to shorten letters and/or to 
correct spelling and grammar.

Photos
Submitted photos should be sharp and well-exposed. Please email jpg or tiff  
files to the email address below. Ideally file size should be a minimum of  
500KB, but no more than 5MB. 

Please write a small caption which indicates the names of  any people pictured, 
the location and date (year) taken, plus the name of  the photographer.

Email text to Shaun Barnett at    bulletin@fmc.org.nz

Or post to

FMC Bulletin editor
PO Box 1604
Wellington 6140

Tel 04-976-2634

mailto:bulletin@fmc.org.nz

